
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 17, 2024  
 
To:  Priests 
 
From: Fr. Gerardo Ceballos Gonzalez, Archbishop Priest Secretary, 

Director of Divine Worship 
 
Re:  Jubilarian Dinner preparations 
 

           
 
Dear Brothers in Christ, 
 
Preparations are already underway for our annual Jubilarian dinner 
celebration. This year, we are honoring priests who are celebrating 
anniversaries in the following categories: 
 
25 Years 
50 Years 
60 Years 
65 Years 
 
While I know some of you are also celebrating some momentous anniversaries, 
our focus will be on the categories listed above. 
 
Our records indicate the following priests are celebrating jubilee this year: 
 
65 Years 
Fr. Gregory Kenny, C.M.F. 
 
60 Years 
Fr. Edward Danneker 
 
50 Years 
Msgr. Patrick Bishop 
Msgr. Edward Branch 
Fr. Ralph Olek, S.M. 
Fr. Steven Yander 
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25 Years 
Fr. Carlos Bustamonte 
Fr. John Durkin 
Fr. Kevin Hargaden 
Fr. Brian Higgins 
Fr. Cyriac Mattathilnickal, M.S. 
Fr. Thanh Liem Nguyen 
Fr. Adrian Pleus 
Fr. Fernando Molina Restrepo 
 
If you are celebrating your 25th, 50th, 60th or 65th jubilee and do not see your 
name on the list, please contact Amanda Hailey at ahailey@archatl.com or 678- 
595-9181 and we will make the addition. 
 
Mark your calendars for Tuesday, March 26, for a full day at the Cathedral of 
Christ the King. We will begin with a continental breakfast, followed by our 
Lenten Day of Reflection and Chrism Mass, capping the day with our 
Jubilarian Dinner and celebration. More details and registration will be sent in 
mid-February.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
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